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Graduation Ceremony for International Students




The Office of International Affairs will be hosting a graduation ceremony for students graduating in August
2019. We would like to invite you to this ceremony. We hope that all of you will participate in and enjoy with
other friends.

Where: Global Plaza 1F, Gyeongha Hall [(Conference Hall I)
When: June 20(Thurs) in 2019, 14:00-16:00

X All participants (Bachelor, Master degree) can borrow gowns from your respective departments.
Please borrow and wear the black gown when you attend to the graduation ceremony.
Gowns for PhD students are not available in every department. Sorry for that.

E-mail address for inquiry
Hyunju, SEO @ 053-950-2434, globalhj@knu.ac.kr (for Undergraduate students)
Haejin, SHIN 2 053-950-2436, admission@knu.ac.kr (for Graduate students)
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